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Statement of support by the Chief Executive Officer 

(CEO) 

 

Dear all, 

I am pleased to confirm Grant Thornton Sweden’s continued support of the Ten 

Principles of the United Nations Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, 

Labor, Environment and Anti-corruption.  

At Grant Thornton, we work to integrate sustainability into all parts of our business. 

This means that sustainability is part of our business strategy. We have defined our 

impact, what sustainability means to us, and worked in areas where we can make the 

biggest difference. In our business strategy, we have also highlighted the UN's global 

goals and selected the six that are most relevant to our operations.  

In our Annual and Sustainability report, we describe our integrate approach where 

the Global Compact and its principles is a part of our strategy, culture, and daily 

operations. We also commit to share this information with our stakeholders through 

our website and other channels. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Anna Johnsson  

Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 

Grant Thornton Sweden 

 

 

 

 

 

 


